
 
 

 
 

Trust in the Lord with all your heart and lean not on 
your own understanding.      – Proverbs 3:5 

Our Mission: 
Trinity Lutheran School exists to assist families in the Christ-Centered education of their children: to guide 
them to know Jesus as their Savior, grow in faith, and share Him with others. 
 
 

  

 

 

      November 8, 2021 

105 Allen St.                                   
Jenera, Ohio 45841 
Office: 419.326.4685 
Fax: 419.326.4685 
 
Secretary 
Janet Weihrauch 
Ext. 100 
tlsoffice@tlcjenera.org 
 
Preschool 
Mrs. Jessica Krueger 
Ext. 103 
Jkrueger@tlcjenera.org 
 
Kindergarten 
Mrs. Connie Krueger 
Ext. 102 
ckrueger@tlcjenera.org 
 
1st and 2nd Grade 
Miss Brittany Jensen 
Ext. 101 
bjensen@tlcjenera.org 
 
3rd-5th Grade 
Mrs. Linda Baumann 
Ext. 104 
lbaumann@tlcjenera.org 
 
6th-8th Grade 
Mr. Joshua von Stein 
Ext. 105 
jvonstein@tlcjenera.org 
 
Aide 
Mrs. Heather Kretz 
Ext. 106 
hkretz@tlcjenera.or

   This Week @ Trinity: 

 

 
 

Parent Teacher Conferences Parent teacher conferences will take place on Tuesday, 
November 23 and are required for kindergarten through eighth grade. If you did not return 
your sign-up sheet last week, your child(ren)’s teacher will contact you to place you on 
the schedule. A final schedule will come home next week. 
 
Trinity Gear Don’t forget to fill out your order form and return it with the money by this 
Friday, November 12. Adult and kid sizes are available. 
 
Singing in Church Kindergarten through eighth grades will be singing at Immanuel 
Lutheran in Findlay on Sunday, November 14 at the 10:30 AM service. Students should 
sit with their parents and come to the front of the church to sing when called. Immanuel is 
located at 2300 Northridge Rd. on the northwest side of Findlay. 
 
Scrip Program “Thankscriping Days” are coming on November 18-19. There will be 
extra bonuses offered on e-cards and reloadable gift cards. Enroll in an online account 
with our school code: 66F4BD7465624 to take advantage of this offer! 

 
Dental Program The Oral Outreach Team will be visiting Trinity on Monday, November 
22 and Tuesday, November 23 to apply free tooth sealants to children in Preschool-8th 
grade. If you wish for your child to participate, please fill out the form and return it to 
school by November 5. Additional forms can be obtained from the school office. 
 
After Care During basketball season, after care will be provided until 5:00 PM. All 
students must be picked up at that time, or attend basketball practice. Basketball players 
are encouraged to bring their own snack to eat during after care before practice. Please 
remember that there is a suggested donation for this service. 

 
Hot Lunch Menu We are pleased to be able to once again offer hot lunch for our 
students. Students should bring their payment on the day that they wish to take hot lunch. 
Otherwise, they will be billed for their meal. Our current menu is: 
Angus Burger    $2.00  
NEW! Breaded Chicken Sandwich $2.00 Corn Dog   $0.50 
Mini Pizza Bagels (bite sized)  $0.25 PB&J Uncrustable  $1.00 
Ham and Cheese Hot Pockets    $1.00 NEW! Beef & Bean Burrito $0.50 
 
 

 
 

9 – Tuesday  Grades 1-8 field trip to the Lima Symphony 
10 – Wednesday  8:20 Chapel (Mission Offering/CEF Stamps 
14—Sunday  10:30 AM—Grades K-8 sing at Immanuel, Findlay 
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Our Mission: 
Trinity Lutheran School exists to assist families in the Christ-Centered education of their children: to guide 
them to know Jesus as their Savior, grow in faith, and share Him with others. 
 
 

Athletics 
Thank you parents for allowing your kids to compete and spending your time driving them to the Cincinnati Sports 
Day. They had a great time! Everyone can have their soccer/volleyball uniform(s) washed and turned in.  We are done 
with them for the year.   
 
Basketball practice for grades 3rd-8th has changed due to some changing information and things outside our control.  We 
will begin practices NEXT WEEK NOV. 16, 18, AND MONDAY THE 22nd from 5:00-6:30 PM.  After school care is 
available.  It is recommended to pack an additional snack to tide them over, and it is suggested that there is a monetary 
donation for this service. 
 
 
Hymn of the Week: Song for Immanuel: “Soon and Very Soon” (grades 3-8) 
Soon and very soon, we are going to see the King  
Soon and very soon, we are going to see the King 
Soon and very soon, we are going to see the King 
Hallelujah! Hallelujah! We’re going to see the King. 
 
No more dying there, we are going to see the King. 
No more dying there, we are going to see the King. 
No more dying there, we are going to see the King. 
Hallelujah! Hallelujah! We’re going to see the King. 
 
No more crying there, we are going to see the King. 
No more crying there, we are going to see the King. 
No more crying there, we are going to see the King. 
Hallelujah! Hallelujah! We’re going to see the King. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 


